Desert Land Claims February 19, 1915.

Henry O'Hanlon to J.J.Toomey.

"T am sending under separate cover copy of
the little paper published here [Chinook, Mont]
it conveys to us the good news of the Desert
claim entries that have been tied up by the
Reclamation Party which will be adjusted and
title given to the settlers. There are over
three hundred of such claims held up and this
[adjustment] has been done mainly through the
kind action of Mr. Jamgs J. Hill taking this
action up with Secret%Lane two years ago."
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